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2 November 2023 
  

  

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

We are approaching a time of year that holds lots of special celebration and festivals for many of our 

families. We will be talking to the children about the Diwali festival in our assembly next week.  

Diwali, a festival of light is being celebrated by many of our families on Sunday 12th November.  

We would love for our families to share any photos of their celebration by sending them in. It will be a 

wonderful opportunity for children to share their celebrations with their friends and teachers in school.  

If are happy to send in any photos which we would like share on our school displays and newsletter they 

can be either emailed to mbegum@ashbrookschool.net or given to your child’s class teacher. 

Thank you 

 

Mrs M Begum 

Tigers Class Teacher 
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